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Dear Parents, 

As a part of our 'India Week' celebrations, aimed at educating our young citizens about their country and 

the freedom fighters who played a pivotal role in gaining India's independence from British rule, we are 
excited to announce a special event for our Prep students. 

Event: ‘Little Patriots’ - Freedom Fighter Dress-Up Day 
Date: August 14, 2024 

This event is designed to help our young learners understand and appreciate the courageous individuals 
who fought for our country's freedom. We look forward to your support and enthusiasm in making this event 
a memorable learning experience for our students. 

Participation Guidelines:  
 

1. Dress-Up: Each child is required to dress up as a freedom fighter. Some suggestions include Veer 

Savarkar, Sarojini Naidu, Bhagat Singh, Jawaharlal Nehru, Subhas Chandra Bose, and others. 

2. Speech Preparation: Please prepare your child to speak 3-4 lines about the freedom fighter they 

are representing. The speech can include who the freedom fighter is, their contribution to the 

freedom struggle, and why they admire them. 

3. Props: Children may bring small props related to their freedom fighter to enhance their costume and 

presentation. (optional) 

4. Labelling: Ensure that all costumes and props are labelled with your child’s name and class to 

prevent any mix-ups. 

Presentation Parameters: 

 
 Creativity: How creatively the costume and props are made and used. 

 Clarity of Speech: How clearly and confidently the child speaks their lines. 

 Content: Accuracy and relevance of the information about the freedom fighter. 

 Enthusiasm: The child's enthusiasm and engagement in their presentation. 

Note: 
 Please ensure that the costumes are comfortable and safe for the child. 

 

We believe this activity will be a fun and educational experience for our Dipsites, helping them understand 
the importance of our freedom fighters and the values they stood for. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 

Headmistress  
DPS Surajkund 


